
 
 

August 26, 2013 

 

Ward Leber, Founder 

Azim Khamisa, President 

Child Safety Network, Inc.  

5205 Kearny Villa Way #103.  

San Diego, CA 92123 

  

Dear CSN Staff and Volunteers: 

  

I would like to extend my congratulations to you as you celebrate 25 years of national public 

service. I offer my best wishes to Child Safety Network on your tireless efforts to make America 

a safer place for children to live by helping prevent child abuse, abduction, injury and 

exploitation. 

For 25 years, the Child Safety Network has served over 45 million children across the United 

States. I commend you in your work to make the United States a safer place for children to live. 

You have helped parents and schools keep children safe through your nationally implemented 

programs like the Safe Bus program that works to reduce school bus accidents by offering 

advanced driver training and bully prevention at no cost to school districts.  

 

I wish you continued success with the Safe Bus network and other national programs, and hope 

that you are able to continue to protect children for many years to come. Please know that your 

work in my district over the past 25 years has not gone unnoticed, and is greatly appreciated.  

  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 


